
From: Young-Kee Kim ykkim@hep.uchicago.edu
Subject: Search: Lab Director for Undergraduate Laboratory in Quantum Science

Date: January 23, 2022 at 1:52 PM
To: Alexander High ahigh@uchicago.edu, Hannes Bernien bernien@uchicago.edu
Cc: Young-Kee Kim ykkim@hep.uchicago.edu

Dear Chairs of Physics Department,

We would like to share an exciting opportunity at the University of 
Chicago for recent PhD graduates and postdocs with experience in 
quantum science and engineering. We are developing an 
undergraduate laboratory in quantum science and are recruiting a Lab 
Director. Here is the posting for the position: 

https://uchicago.wd5.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/External/job/Hyde-
Park-Campus/Lab-Director--Undergraduate-Quantum-Education-
Laboratory_JR14315
 
The Lab Director will oversee the design and implementation of 
teaching experiments in a broad variety of quantum platforms. The 
experiments allow for a huge degree of flexibility and customization. 
The lab will be located in newly renovated space in the Kersten 
Physics Teaching Center. This is a rare opportunity to develop an 
entirely new teaching experience from the ground up. 
 
We greatly appreciate it if you could pass this information on to your 
faculty and/or potential candidates.  If you would like to learn more 
about the position, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Best regards,
Professors Alex High and Hannes Bernien (ahigh@uchicago.edu, 
bernien@uchicago.edu) 
The Pritzker School of Molecular Engineering
The University of Chicago 
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